
[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Liebster, Jack 
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 2:49 PM
To: Kevin.Kahn@coastal.ca.gov
Cc: Drumm, Kristin
Subject: Completed Response to CCC questions in Filing Letter#2

Hi Kevin,

Attached is the completed response to the CCC questions in Filing Letter #2 of Jan. 29, 2014. We sent you our initial response answering most of the questions on Feb. 20.   The new information is highlighted in yellow in the attached document for questions pertaining to Policy 3b (Olema) and 8(c)(4) Paradise Ranch Estates. With these completed response, you can replace the document that was sent to you Feb. 20. 

If you need any further clarification, please feel free to contact Kristin directly.
Thanks
Jack 

Kristin Drumm, AICP
SENIOR PLANNER 
County of Marin
Community Development Agency
3501 Civic Center Drive, Suite 308
San Rafael, CA 94903
415 473 6290 T
415 473 7880 F
CRS Dial 711
KDrumm@marincounty.org

